
FAASTeam Greater Chicago FSDO presents:

Angle of Attack



The General Aviation Joint Steering Committee
encourages the General Aviation community to
install and use angle-of-attack systems for better
awareness of the stall margin. Studies suggest
that a significant number of General Aviation
accidents could have been prevented had the
airman been trained how to identify stalls through
both hands-on visuals and AOA technology.
Acquiring experience in a wide range of
environments improves overall pilot performance.
Installing new technology on an aircraft goes
beyond the installation to becoming comfortable
with an additional piece of equipment and how it
can help the pilot.
Directions: For those flying in, park on the ramp in front of
the administration building. Those driving to the event may
park in the lot south of the EAA clubhouse on the south side
of the field.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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